Subject: ENERGY STAR Computers — Re-release of Draft 1 Version 6.0 Datasetand Analysis
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Revised
As discussed during the March 15t ENERGY STAR Computers webinar, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Draft 1
(EPA) has executed a plant to address stakeholder concerns over entries in the Desktop and Notebook DTNB
Dataset. EPA has worked with ITI over the past few weeks to review this feedback and revise portions of its TEC.pdf
dataset. A memorandum with the results of an updated EPA analysis of hase TEC levels is attached to this email,
while the revised Draft 1 dataset for Desktop and Notebook Computers may be downloaded at the following link:

https://skydrive.live.com/?cid=80AE3D0564E68D05&id=80AE3D0564E68D05%21105

To download, click the check box next to the file name, and select “Download” from the right sidebar. The dataset
will be made available on the ENERGY STAR website as soon as possible, but in the meantime EPA is using the
link above to get the dataset distributed as quickly as possible.

As also noted during the March 15! meeting, EPA has extended the Draft 1 comment period to allow for review of
this updated proposal. Stakeholders are invited to review Draft 1 materials (including the attachments to this
message) and submit comments to EPA via email to computers@energystar.gov by April 4, 2012.

Please direct any questions you may have to computers@eneraystar.gov or contact RJ Meyers at (202) 343-9923
or Meyers.Robert@epa.gov.

Thank you for your continued support of the ENERGY STAR program.

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov
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